
ANNUAL REPORT TO
PARENTS FOR THE 2020-
2021 SCHOOL YEAR
Cobras Coping with a New Normal

Cane Bay Middle School Presents:

STUDENT WINS FOR
THE YEAR!

We wanted to hear from our

students about what they felt

were "wins" for the year.  Here is a

summary of what we found!

51% of our students were able to

identify an academic win.

19% of our students were able to

prioritize a mental/physical health

win.

17% identified a friendship or

other relationship win.

9% identified a win regarding

extra-curricular activities. 

ACADEMIC WINS

Throughout this school year, our

Cobras have shown amazing

perseverance.  82% of our

students are passing all FOUR

core content areas.

As a school this year, our students

were able to raise their Reading

and Math Inventories. In the Math

Inventory, our students' average

score went up by 68 points by

Winter 2021!

We also had 18 students qualify as

Junior Scholars based on their

PSAT scores!

WE HAVE THE
MEETS!

Our students and staff have

been conducting a LOT of

Google Meets this year.  As of

March 30th, our teachers have

held approximately 23,000

separate Google Meets.

DIFFERENT
PATHWAYS FOR
DIFFERENT
STUDENTS
Our students have been learning

to be successful from different

pathways this school year. 

 63.16% of our students are

learning face-to-face.  34.08% are

blended learners and 2.75% of

our students are BDL on campus
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TO HIGH SCHOOL
(CREDITS) AND

BEYOND!

Cobras have always strived to do

their best and to excel.  For our 7th

and 8th graders, that means taking

the opportunity to earn high school

credit.  

 

54% of our 7th and 8th graders are

taking at least 1 credit course!. 

HONOR TEACHERS

Special kudos to our two honor

teachers this year:

Jillian Knicely, Teacher of the Year

Emily Pohl, Rookie of the Year

 

 

INTRODUCING
MOBYMAX

Our students have worked

incredibly hard at sharpening

their skills with MobyMax once it

was introduced in February.  As of

mid-March, our students have

spent over 357,000 minutes on

the program.

TEACHER WINS!

Still being able to build successful

relationships with students.

Feeling as though they had a

supportive team to help them.

Being proud of our students for

following our safety protocols,

including mask-wearing.

Being able to learn new tech tips

and tricks to make our students

successful!

Learning to multitask during this

very different year. 

In spite of all the challenges of

instruction during COVID, our

teachers also identified strong wins

for the year.  The vast majority of our

teacher wins fell into the following

categories.

1.

2.

3.

4.

5.

 

 

 

MULTITASKING
MAESTROS

At the beginning of the school year,

95% of our teachers were working in

hybrid classrooms.  As of January, we

have 51 teachers who are face-to-

face, 15 who are hybrid, and 14 who

are all "blended distance."

SPACE CHASE!

We have been watching our new

wing take shape all year.  We can't

wait to move in sometime next

school year.

 


